
27th April 2015
Ref:  DSG(2015)C038

Mr John Hook
Rolls Royce
Vulcan site

Please respond to:

June Love
DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com
Traill House
7 Olrig Street
Thurso, Caithness, KW14
7BJ

Tel:      01847 890886
Fax: 01847 893459
Email:
info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear John

ROLLS ROYCE UPDATE REPORT

Thank you for your continued updates on Rolls Royce activities at Vulcan which are valued by DSG
members who sit on the site restoration sub group meeting.  At our last meeting we discussed the
timing of your report and request that rather than sending it for the public meeting it would make
more business sense if you could provide these in future in time for sub group meetings.  That way
the information you are providing is current (for the sub group) and reported through into the main
public meeting as per all other reports that are received.  The dates of the sub group meetings are:

Wed 15th July
Wed 11th November
Wed 13th January 2016

Paperwork for these meetings tend to be distributed five working days before the actual meeting
and I would ask that you could provide updates from Rolls Royce accordingly.

On a similar topic, following your update at our last main DSG meeting a question was raised at the
sub group meeting held on 8th April asking what your long term strategy for apprenticeships are,
especially with the current announcement that the PWR3 testing is not an option.

I look forward to your response.

Sent electronically without signature

Bob Earnshaw
DSG Site Restoration sub group chairman


